
Washington Pool to close for the season August 6 due to a shortage of lifeguards;
 Anderson Pool remains open through August 21
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KENOSHA –  Due to a shortage of lifeguards, the City of Kenosha Parks Division will be 
closing Washington Park Pool for the season on Friday, August 6, 2021, after normal 
operating hours of 10 a.m. – 5:45 p.m.  

Anderson Pool will remain open and operating under the usual schedule of 10 a.m. – 5:45 
p.m. Tuesday through Sunday through Saturday, August 21. The City apologizes for the 
inconvenience, but we hope that those individuals who utilize Washington Pool can enjoy the 
Anderson pool.

If you have any questions or need further information, please call 262-653-4080 during 
business hours of 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Monday through Friday.
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